
 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Beerwah 

Vacation Care Program Week 1  

 Monday 
12/12/22 

Tuesday 
13/12/22 

Wednesday 
14/12/22 

Thursday 
15/12/22 

Friday 
16/12/22 

Morning Activity Child led activities combined in yard with other rooms.  

Daily Activities 

Making Christmas 
Wreaths (TI) 

MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Collage 
• Decorating 
• Glitter 
• Painting 
 

Santa Sun Catchers 
(CI) 

MTOP 5 - Children are 
effective 

communicators 

MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Collage 
• Decorating 
• Glitter 
• Painting 
• Hanging 

suncatchers 
around room 

Decorating Christmas 
Socks (CI) 

MTOP 1 – Children have 
a strong sense of 

identity 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Choosing socks 
• Sticking 
• Glue 
• Glitter 
• Painting 
 

Making Santa Wish 
Lists (CI) 

MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
 
• Creating individual 

Santa wish lists  
• Making a Santa 

mailbox 
 

Making Reindeer Food 
(CI) 

MTOP 3 - Children 
have a strong sense of 

wellbeing 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Decorating 

individual food 
bags 

• Mixing and 
creating reindeer 
food 

All food provided by Guppy’s. 



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Beerwah 

Vacation Care Program Week 2 

 Monday 
19/12/22 

Tuesday 
20/12/22 

Wednesday 
21/12/22 

Thursday 
22/12/22 

Friday 
23/12/22 

Morning Activity Child led activities combined in yard with other rooms.  

Daily Activities  

Wet Play Day (CI) 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
MTOP 1 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

 
• Water play 
• Water slides 
• Sprinklers  

Messy Play Day (CI) 
MTOP4 – Children are 

confident and involved 
learners 

 
• Goop 
• Slime 
• Cloud dough 
• Play dough 
• Mud play 

Whole Centre Pyjama 
Day (CI) 

MTOP 1 – Children have 
a strong sense of 

identity 
 
• Self-portraits in PJS 
• Children’s choice 

Disney movie 
• Popcorn making  
• PJ selfies  

Cooking and Creating 
(CI) 

MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

 
• Fruit salad 
• Icing biscuits 
• Baking cakes 
• Salad wraps 
• Sandwiches 

Sports Day (CI) 
MTOP 3 - Children 

have a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

 
• Stuck in the mud 
• Tag 
• Hide and seek 
• Sack racing 

All food provided by Guppy’s. 



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Beerwah 

Vacation Care Program Week 3  

 Monday 
26/12/22 

Tuesday 
27/12/22 

Wednesday 
28/12/22 

Thursday 
29/12/22 

Friday 
30/12/22 

Morning Activity 

Boxing Day Public 
Holiday 

Christmas Day 
Public Holiday 

Child led activities combined in yard with other rooms. 

Daily Activities  

Sustainable 
Construction Day (CI) 

MTOP 1 – Children have 
a strong sense of 

identity 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

 
• Milk bottle bridges 
• Egg carton cars 
• Juice box buildings 
• Recycled collage 

creations 
 

 

Sensory Day (TI) 
MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 

• Coloured sensory 
bottles 

• Coloured textured 
good 

• Cloud dough 
• Sticky play dough 
 

New Year’s Eve Count 
Down (TI) 

MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world. 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 

• Disco rave party 
dancing 

• Just dance 
competition 

• Making streamers 

All food provided by Guppy’s. 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Beerwah 

Vacation Care Program Week 4 

 Monday 
02/01/23 

Tuesday 
03/01/23 

Wednesday 
04/01/23 

Thursday 
05/01/23 

Friday 
06/01/23 

Morning Activity 

New Year’s Day 
Public Holiday 

Child led activities combined in yard with other rooms. 

Daily Activities 

Nature Exploration 
and Natural Collage 

Day (CI) 
MTOP 2 - Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
 

• Natural scavenger 
hunt 

• Collage creations 
• Create nature table 

display with 
findings from hunt 

Disco Party (CI) 
MTOP 1 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

MTOP 5 - Children are 
effective 

communicators 
 

• Dancing and 
decorating the 
room 

• Musical chairs 
• Dance off 
• Statues 
• Limbo 

Rainbow Day (CI) 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

 
• Rainbow face 

painting 
• Creating giant 

chalk rainbow 
outside 

• Rainbow art and 
craft 

 

Wet Play Day (CI) 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
MTOP 1 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

 
• Water play 
• Water slides 
• Sprinklers 

All food provided by Guppy’s. 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Beerwah 

Vacation Care Program Week 5 

 Monday 
09/01/23 

Tuesday 
10/01/23 

Wednesday 
11/01/23 

Thursday 
12/01/23 

Friday 
13/01/23 

Morning Activity Child led activities combined in yard with other rooms.  

Daily Activities 

Sensory Day (TI) 
MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Coloured sensory 

bottles 
• Coloured textured 

goo 
• Cloud dough 
• Sticky play dough 
 

Movie Day (CI) 
MTOP 1 – Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

MTOP – 4 Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• G-rated movies 
• Making popcorn 

bags 
• Making popcorn 

 

Book Day (TI) 
MTOP 1 – Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
 
• Bring along and 

read your favourite 
book 

• Read with a friend 
• Draw your favourite 

character 
 

 

Water Play Day (CI) 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
MTOP 3 - Children 

have a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

 
• Water play 
• Water slides 
• Sprinkler play 
 

Yoga Day (CI) 
MTOP 2 – Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Engaging in mind 

and body 
movements 

• Meditation 
• Breathing exercises  

 

All food provided by Guppy’s. 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Beerwah 

Vacation Care Program Week 6  

 Monday 
16/01/23 

Tuesday 
17/01/23 

Wednesday 
18/01/23 

Thursday 
19/01/23 

Friday 
20/01/23 

Morning Activity Child led activities combined in yard with other rooms.  

Daily Activities 

Messy Play Day (CI) 
 

MTOP4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• Goop 
• Slime 
• Cloud dough 
• Play dough 
• Mud play 

 
 
 

 

Disco Party (CI) 
 

MTOP 1 - Children have 
a strong sense of 

identity 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

 
• Dancing and 

decorating the 
room 

• Musical chairs 
• Dance off 
• Statues 
• Limbo  

Movie Day (CI) 
 
MTOP 1 – Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

MTOP – 4 Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 
• G-rated movies 
• Making popcorn 

bags 
• Making popcorn 
 

Water Play Day (CI) 
 

MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
MTOP 3 - Children 

have a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

 
• Water play 
• Water slides 
• Sprinkler play 

Science Day (TI) 
 

MTOP4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 

• Sandpit volcano 
• Magic milk 

experiment  
• Giant bubble recipe 

All food provided by Guppy’s. 

 


